Central University of Punjab, Bathinda

Ref. No. CUPB/CC/ICOE/Y/ Y § | Date: 24.07.2019

NOTICE

Subject: Regarding M. Pharm. (Pharmacology) Programme.

Itis to inform that on sanction of (09) nine new Departments to the Central University of Punjab
by the UGC, the University has started M. Pharm. (Pharmacology) Programme under Department of
Pharmacology w.e.f. Session 2019-20 in anticipation of approval from the Statutory Bodies/ Regulatory
Bodies. The Statutory Bodies of the University i.e. Academic Council & Executive Council have
approved in its 20" & 34" meeting respectively to start this Programme w.e.f. Session 2019-20.

The University has approached to the AICTE & PCI vide letter No. CUPB/R0/2019/0452 dated
21.05.2019 & letter No. CUPB/CC/Estt./2019/PF/0634 dated 12.06.2019 respectively for approval.
The matter is under active consideration and the approval of the AICTE/PCI are awaited.

GPAT qualified candidates will get the AICTE fellowship subject to approval from the AICTE.

This is for information to all concerned.

X Q

Controller of Examinations

%

Copy to:
1. Assistant Registrar (VCO) : for kind information of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor
2. Registrar : for information
3. Dean, School of Basic & Applied Sciences
4. HoD, Department of Pharmacology
5. All Faculty of Department of Pharmacology
6. l/c Computer Centre : for uploading on University website
7. Concerned File
8. Guard File
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